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Netivot Shalom Simcha Sheet 

 
Mazal Tov on your upcoming simcha. We are delighted that you have chosen to celebrate with us at 
Netivot Shalom. To help make this occasion run more smoothly, below you will find a list of helpful 
information including contacts, forms and guidelines.  
 
Honors during the service 
To coordinate the participation of your guests in the service, please coordinate with the head Gabbi, Joe 
Spraragen.  He can be reached at jspraragen@gdlsk.com  or 201-836-3026.  Honors include aliyot, 
laining, davening for the amud, opening the ahron, etc. 
 
Speakers 
If you would like someone to give the dvar torah on the day of the simcha, please coordinate with Rabbi 
Helfgot at ravnatih@gmail.com or 201-836-4387.  We have found that 15 minutes is an appropriate 
length of time for our shul.   
 
In certain cases, we have had requests for more than one speaker.  To keep the service running 
smoothly, we ask that there be no more than three (3) speakers in total and the combined time of all 
speakers be no longer than 15 minutes.   
 
Kiddush  
If you plan to sponsor a Kiddush, please contact Noah Rothblatt at 201-692-1917 or 
noahrothblatt@aol.com in order to save the date on the shul calendar.  
 
You are free to use any caterer that you wish provided that they are in accordance with Netivot 
Shalom’s Kashrut Policy.  Popular items appear on our website and Noah is always happy to give advice 
on quantities.  For a fee, the shul can supply paper products, plastic ware, etc.  
 
Depending on the number of expected visitors, a small kiddush can also be cooordinated directly with 
Noah.   
 
Please note that payment to the shul will be due in the week immediately following the simcha.   
 
Room Rental 
To rent the all-purpose room for your personal use, such as a meal for your guests Friday night or 
Shabbat lunch, please complete the form at this link, Room Rental Agreement, and send to 
noahrothblatt@aol.com.  A deposit will be required within 5 days to guarantee the reservation.  In 
addition to the room rate, there is a $100 refundable security deposit for cleaning should that be 
necessary after the event.   
 
Note that there is no charge if the room is used for a women’s torah service running concurrently to the 
main service.   
 
Other 
Should you have any other needs or questions, feel free to reach out to our President, Michael Rogivin 

at info@netivotshalomnj.org.    
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